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MEMO 
 
To: President Nguyen 
 
Cc:  Advisory Council 
  
Fr:      The Advisory Council 
 
Date:  February 5, 2020 
 

Re: 2020 Faculty Prioritization 

 
 
The Advisory Council recommends that the college move forward with the faculty prioritization list as 

proposed by attendees at the dean’s meeting (which included representation from the Office of Instruction, 

Online Learning, Student Services, and Academic Senate) on January 21st, 2020; the college should hire the 

three categorically funded positions and as many of the remaining Fund 14 positions as the budget allows. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


